
AUGUST 25, 2020 

Golf Team Members 

Queen Creek and surrounding areas 

Dear Coaches, Students and Parents, 

I’d like to welcome all golf team members and those who are trying to qualify for high school teams to join 

me for weekly golf improvement clinics which will begin: September 5th and continue every Saturday 

through October of 2020 from 8:30 to 9:30am. Cost will be $10 per student per week. 

These clinics will include demonstrations, Q&A’s and discussions on a variety of topics such as: Full swing, 

wedge play, bunkers and short game development, putting, practice strategies, course management along 

with discussions relating to the mental side of becoming the best you can be!  

I remember my years on High School and College golf teams and all the fun I had learning, playing and 

competing! By deciding to play this great game you have begun a lifelong journey which will teach you a lot 

about yourself and will mold you as you walk through life. I look forward to helping you on this journey. 

To get started, simply show up! We will meet near the chipping green each week at Las Colinas GC. If you 

have any additional questions, feel free to contact me. I look forward to seeing you on Saturday mornings! 

Warm regards, 

Jason Barrett 

Jason Barrett, PGA 

Teaching Golf Professional 

P.s. Private individual and group or team sessions are also available by appointment.  

Visit: www.2LearnGolf.com to get started or for more information. 

Jason Barrett, PGA 

Las Colinas Golf Club 

21515 E Village Loop Rd 

Queen Creek, AZ 85242-8102 

480-401-2449 (Jason) 

jasonbarrett@pga.com 

www.2LearnGolf.com 

 

 

NOTE: There will be no clinic on Saturday 9-26- 2020. 

Classes will resume the following week. 

http://www.2learngolf.com/

